

20073-24-072

The New Zealand Insurance Company Limited Trust Department

105 Queen Street, Auckland, New Zealand. P.O. Box 634. Phone: 793-630. Telex: NZ2963. Telegrams: Trustexat.

LTG/ims

WHEN REPLYING OR CALLING PLEASE REFER TO

Mr. L.T. Grant

28 May, 1982.

The Secretary,
New Zealand Home Birth Association,
P.O. Box 7093,
Wellesley Street,
AUCKLAND. 1.

Dear Madam:

RE: GEORGE O'CONNELL TRUST

Thank you for your circular correspondence recently received by us seeking assistance from the abovementioned Trust.

Grants for 1983 will be considered towards the end of this year and your application will be included in the list placed before the Trust Selection Committee.

Yours faithfully,

Trust Officer